
WSR 22-11-068
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

[Filed May 16, 2022, 4:13 p.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the department of health 
(department) is withdrawing the CR-101 for emergency medical services 
(EMS) and trauma care systems, which was filed November 27, 2017, and 
published in WSR 17-24-013.

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, access to EMS stakeholders was 
limited and we experienced delays in conducting rule-making activi-
ties. During this time, additional legislation has been passed that 
impact our rules. A new CR-101 will be filed to reflect the necessary 
updates.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact 
Catie Holstein, EMS section manager, phone 360-236-2841, or email 
catie.holstein@doh.wa.gov.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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